
Press release of Romania Pavilion 
 
 
July 28 - Their Imperial Hignesses Prince and Princess Hitachi visited 
on July 27 Romania Pavilion at World EXPO 2005 Aichi, Japan.  
 
Their Imperial Highnesses received the welcoming address from the 
Commissioner General of Romania at World EXPO 2005, Ferdinand 
Nagy, secretary of state in the Romanian Ministry of Foreign Affairs. 
He also offered to the distinguished guests a tour of the Romania 
Pavilion, with short presentation of the main elements of the 
architectural concept, as well as with details about Romanian culture 
and history and the activity of Romania Pavilion in the first four 
months of the World Exposition. A special classical and folkloric 
performance was offered to Their Imperial Highnesses by young 
artists of the „4 for Music・string quartet”, „Romania Radio Brass 
Quintet”・ as well as by the Dor transilvan・and Csuros・folkloric 
bands.  
 
Romania’s participation at World Exposition 2005 Aichi, Japan is 
coordinated  by the Romanian Ministry of Foreign Affairs.  
 
Romania Pavilion at the World Exposition has been visited until now 
by more than 1 million visitors. The visitors target established by the 
Romanian organisers is about 1.5-2 millions visitors.  
 


